Ducket No. 50-409

Dairyland Power Cooperative

ATTN: Mr. Frank Linder
General Manager

2615 East Avenue South

La Crossc, Wisconsin 54601

Gentlemen:
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By letter dated January 18, 1983, we informed yuy that $1,200 was due for
your application dated June 9, 1982 (LAC-8335) for the La Crosse Boiling

Water Reactor.

The nquuud $1,200 has not been received by us; therefore, it should be
remitted to our office within 15 days from the dat? of receipt of this

letter.
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R. Dudley, ORB-5

' H. Smith, ORB-5
Regulatory Files
LFMB Reactor File
LFMB Pending Check File
R. M. Digys, LFMB
LFMB R/F

3180054 830314
888 ADOCK 05000409

i Aow%;gm
uWN.u.p LTremper rf| iggs
oxred| 3/ \o /83 l

r——

Nmsluve\ﬂ Nl\“

[ LFWN' ‘
| COHE oway. | WOMiller | | "
Y %2 /83 l Y /8313/ \./83 | TTINE .

Sincerely,
{ d by’
W O, Miller d

William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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